
From: Kurt Peterson <Kurt.Peterson@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 10:30 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Sandra Blakemore 
<sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gifts to the City 
 
Steve – 
 
On Tuesday and Wednesday, April 5th and 6th respectively, AIS IT participated in workshops with Gartner. 
AIS IT accepted morning coffee on each day and dinner/teambuilding on Tuesday evening as a gift to the 
City from Gartner. 
 
Approval to accept these gifts on behalf of the City was granted by the Board of Ethics in advance of the 
noted meeting dates. 
 
Please advise if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
Kurt 
 
 
--- 
Kurt Peterson, Chief Information Officer 
City of Chicago | Department of Assets, Information & Services 
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